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Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 
 
RE: Masks 
 
Dear Tec-Voc Parents and Guardians, 
 
We would like to enlist your help in making sure your children are coming to school prepared to enter the 
building with their own masks.  Each student in our school has been given two reusable, washable cloth 
masks and we ask for your support in ensuring your children bring them to school to wear while here.  
While we do have disposable masks available for students who may have forgotten a mask or need one 
unexpectedly, providing disposable masks on a daily basis to students is not sustainable for a variety of 
reasons.  Disposable masks and especially medical grade disposable masks are in short supply and we are 
struggling to keep up with the demand from students.  We appreciate your support in this area. 
 
Best regards and thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Dennis, Michelle and Adam 
  
 
 
 

 


